
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 25th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,         
 

Year 5 Settling-In Evening 
 
We hope that your child has settled in well to school life at Ryecroft. Now that they have had a few weeks to settle 
in we would like to offer you the opportunity to come into school to meet with your child’s form tutor on 
Wednesday 18th October 2023 from 4:00pm to 5:30pm. This will be an informal chance to come and talk to us 
about how your child has settled into their new school.  This evening is not a parents’ subject consultation, this we 
will invite you back into school in the spring term to discuss your child’s progress and next steps with their subject 
teachers. 
 
The event on 18th October will be held in your child’s form room at school.  
 
Please use the following link to book your appointments: https://ryecroft.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 
To login you will need to use the following information:  

Parent’s First Name: «Forename»  
Parent’s Surname: «Surname»  
Child’s Date of Birth: «DOB»  
 

The above information you provide MUST be exactly the same as what we have recorded on our system for your 
child.  The booking system is now open and will close at midday on Tuesday 17th October. If you miss this deadline, 
please contact the school office who will be able to help you.  Appointments will be a maximum 5 minutes long.  
 
Staff will have a limited number of appointments available and these will be allocated on a first come, first served 
basis. Appointment times will get booked up quickly therefore may I suggest that you make your appointment as 
soon as possible to avoid disappointment.  
 
Below is a list of the Year 5/6 Form Tutors: 
  
 Mrs L Doyle  Arkwright 1 Form Tutor 
 Mrs V Twynham Heywood 1 Form Tutor 
 Mr M Allen  Sheldon 1 Form Tutor 
  
You are, of course, always welcome to email the school office office@ryecroft.staffs.sch.uk, who will ensure your 
message is forwarded to the relevant member of staff for their attention. 

 
We are looking forward to meeting you very soon. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs A Grattage 
Headteacher 
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